
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 6/3/18 
 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
 
Firstly, many thanks for your support and understanding with the school closure due to the adverse weather 
last week. Your prompt response in picking up your children was much appreciated. 
 
Secondly, there are times when staff and occasionally delivery drivers will arrive at the Junior site and need 
access to the car park when children are arriving at, or leaving school. Obviously all staff have been made 
aware of potential dangers and will always drive carefully but please remain vigilant and keep your children 
close to you in case access is needed at these times. 
 
Also could we please ask that when you come to pick up children from the Junior site  you keep any Infant 
siblings that you bring with you close to your side in the parent waiting area. We have regularly seen infant 
children running along the front of the Junior building, entering the car park area to play and also swinging 
on the signs. Recently, a visitor’s car suffered handbrake failure and rolled on to the paved area at the front 
of the school in the exact spot where infant children had been previously playing. This reminded us of the 
danger that car parks present and the need to keep our children safe at all times. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation with these issues. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mr P Campen 
Deputy Headteacher – Junior Department. 
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